
To: President’s Cabinet 

From: Denise M. Trauth 

Subject: President’s Cabinet Meeting 

 October 29, 2018 

 

 

Development Update (#588) 

 

Dr. Breier provided an update on University Advancement Fundraising as of October 23, 2018. 

  

Campus Speakers (#743)   

 

Dr. Smith updated Cabinet members on the status of the new policy regarding off-campus 

speakers using university facilities and shared comments provided by The Texas State University 

System (TSUS) General Counsel and representatives from various university divisions. Cabinet 

members provided additional suggestions for updating the draft policy. Another draft will be 

provided in the near future for review. 

 

RTA:  12/17/2018  Discuss suggested revisions to the new Off-Campus Speakers UPPS. 

 

President’s Update (#556) 

 

President Trauth reviewed the plans for the dedication of the Bruce and Gloria Ingram Hall on 

November 8, 2018, and the dedication of the Richard A. Castro Legacy Room on November 9, 

2018.  

 

President Trauth discussed the merit pool allocation process. 

 

Significant Issues (#01) 

 

Cabinet members discussed, in consultation with Vice Chancellor Fernando Gomez in The Texas 

State University System Office, sending out a political activity email to faculty and staff 

reminding them of the restrictions that Texas Law and the TSUS Board of Regents Rules and 

Regulations place on partisan political activities on the campuses. 

 

Cabinet members discussed election polling at the LBJ Student Center. 

 

DMT:ta 
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